
If you require more information please contact the church office or visit our website. 

T: 8331 3914 E: admin@burnsidecityuc.org.au      W: www.burnsidecityuc.org.au 

384 Portrush Road, Tusmore 5065 

Upcoming Week @ BCUC 

Prayer Requests: prayer@burnsidecityuc.org.au 

This Sunday @ BCUC  

20th January - Communion 

Nothing but the best  
bc

 

9:00am Contemporary, 10:30am Classic : Rev Trevor Klar 

Into the Future? No, no!  
a
 

10:30am Café : Rev Rob Williams 

Isaiah 43:1-7a; Isaiah 62:1-5b; Psalm 36:5-10; 1 Corinthians 12:1-11; John 2:1-11c 

Tuesday 22nd January 

5:00pm  Finance Committee 

Sunday 27th January 

12noon  Prayer Meeting 

Next Sunday @ BCUC 

27th January  

The Body of Christ: Where the Spirit lives 
ab

 

9:00am Contemporary, 10:30am Café : Rev Trevor Klar 

A Congregation Revolt – or Revolting?  c 

10:30am Classic : Keith Maynard 
c
 

Nehemiah 8:1-10; Psalm 19 a; 1 Corinthians 12:12-31a b; Luke 4:14-21 c 

Ministry Team Contacts 

Supply Minister: Rev Trevor Klar 0437 708 183; Mon (am), Tue, Thu (from 2pm)  

Minister in Association: Rev Rob Williams  0424 123 171  

Ministers are available for Pastoral Care as required  

Administrator: Stuart MacAdam  Mon - Fri,  9am-2pm  

Office Hours:  Mon - Fri, 9am - 2pm 

Sunday 20th January 2019     

WELCOME 

Please stay for a cup of tea or coffee after the service ,  

so that we can get to know each other better. 

A Vibrant Community, Committed to Jesus,  

Passionately Engaged in Mission 



 
In July last year, the national Assembly of the Uniting Church, agreed to 
mark the Sunday before Australia Day as a Day of Mourning in which 
Uniting Church congregations across Australia reflect on the effect that 
the arrival and settlement of Europeans has had on Australia’s First 
Peoples and our identity as a nation. 

As the President of the Assembly, Rev Dr Deirdre Palmer explains: 

“Remembering our history is an 
important part of our journey toward 
reconciliation as First and Second 
Peoples.  

Our declaration of a Day of Mourning 
allows us to stand together in 
remembering the truth of our history, 
and honouring the culture of Australia’s 
First Peoples, their families and the next 
generations. 

I will be joining Uniting Church members 
in lamenting, saying sorry and asking for forgiveness, for the past and 
current impacts of colonization and dispossession of Australia’s First 
Peoples. 

As the Uniting Church we affirm that ours is “a destiny together” 
acknowledging the wrongs of the past and the present and committing 
ourselves to take action to bring about a more just Australia.  

As the Uniting Church we hear Jesus calling us into the light of 
reconciliation. 

I pray that our Church and our nation will continue on this journey of 
confession, forgiveness and working toward justice and healing” 

The full text of the President’s remarks can be found at 

https://assembly.uca.org.au/day-of-mourning 

   A Day of Mourning 

THIS WEEK’S NEWS & NOTICES  

Please  e-mail articles for the BCUC weekly news to Stuart MacAdam at 

admin@burnsidecityuc.org.au no later than 10am on Wednesday 

KCO is Coming 

Kids Camp Out (KCO) is a Uniting Church camp for 7 year olds to Year 7’s. On 23rd 
and 24th March 2019 hundreds of campers, junior leaders and leaders will gather 
at Adare Caravan and Camping at Victor Harbor for a fun filled 24 hours of stories, 
games, crafts, Bible studies, food, fellowship and some sleeping. Make a note in 
your diary and let your friends know so they can join us for a fabulous time. In 2019 
there will be no cost for campers and helpers so let’s bring as many children as pos-
sible. More information will be available soon.  This year we are looking for a coor-
dinator, so if you would like to be part of the KCO leadership team speak to 
Gaynor Strapp.  

Induction Service – Rev Dr. Benji Callen 

Friday 1st February,  7:00pm at BCUC 

Informal supper following 

All are invited to welcome Benji and his family. Please wear your name badge. 

Prayer in January 

The Prayer Chain continues to be available in January if you or someone you know 
needs prayer. Please email prayer@burnsidecityuc.org.au or contact Jenny Olver 
via the church directory.  Also, I invite all members to pray for Benji Callen and his 
family - Nicole, Jake, Charlie & Cameron, as well as Unity Hill UC and BCUC.  Pray 
that the family feels peace, assurance and excitement as they settle into Adelaide 
and await the manse availability. Pray that the boys will feel confidence in the 
changes and that both churches feel God’s presence & guidance as they look to 
new beginnings. 

Hizbiz  

The Hizbiz new year will begin at BCUC on Tuesday 29th Jan @ 6 pm with a fish and 
chips meal ($10) followed by “Hidden Figures”, a true background story about the 
launch into orbit of John Glenn.  To help plan catering please contact Leigh Duffett 
or Rex King. 

Dr Jon’s Pantry 

After much picking and pitting, ADELAIDE HILLS CHERRY CONSERVE is in the 
Pantry – come and get your annual treat ! 

Old Calendars 
can be left at the reception desk for Di Croft to use to decorate shoeboxes for 
Operation Christmas Child.  


